Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School families!
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is Principal Nace calling to remind all of you about our Spotlight on Learning event being held at our middle school tomorrow evening from 3:15-7:15 PM.  Feel free to join us anytime between those hours.  We have several events taking place both within and outside of our classrooms to showcase our academics and school-wide activities.  NJHS will be selling Nacho Dinner tickets at the door for $5.00, so bring your family for dinner.  Mr. Fry, my counselors and I will be speaking to 6th and 7th grade parents in our auditorium starting at 6:00 PM regarding the elective offerings and the scheduling process for the middle school.  All evening, our kiosk will be open for students to make purchases with their PBIS coins, and we have a slideshow in our commons showcasing our weekly clubs and activities.  Again, I hope to see you and your family tomorrow!  If you have any questions regarding the event, please feel free to reach-out to our main office.

Thanks, and have a great rest of your evening!  Good bye!
